
 

GREDELL Engineering Resources, Inc.’s Proposed Incentives for REBOOTING THE LOCAL ECONOMY 

May 7, 2020 

In support of reopening and rebooting the local economy, GREDELL Engineering Resources, Inc. will 

make a donation to a local charity of your choice (a food pantry or the United Way) for every new 

service listed below that is requested, completed and paid for through the end of 2020.  The specific 

services for which Gredell Engineering will make a charitable donation are listed below, as well as the 

amount of donation that will be made in the name of the Client. 

 Donation Eligible Services Applicable to Homeowners: 

o Onsite Wastewater Treatment System (Septic System) Design & Permit Assistance - 

$100.00 donation per design 

o Failing Septic System Evaluation - $25.00 donation per evaluation. 

o Soil Morphology Testing for Septic System Design - $25.00 donation per test 

 Services applicable to Businesses: 

o Geotechnical Evaluation of Existing Foundations - $200.00 donation per evaluation 

o Phase I Environmental Site Assessment - $200.00 donation per assessment 

o Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) - $200.00 donation per plan 

o Spill Prevention, Countermeasures and Control Plan (SPCC) - $200.00 donation per plan 

o Geotechnical Engineering Investigation - $200.00 donation per investigation 

Gredell Engineering will make a donation to one of the following four mid-Missouri organizations on 

your behalf following payment for the services: 

 The Salvation Army 
 

 The Samaritan Center 
 

 The Food Bank for Central and Northeast Missouri 
 

 United Way of Central Missouri 
 
Please contact Travis Doll or Tom Gredell at 573-659-9078 for more information! 


